
 

 

                                                                                                        Monday 20th November 2023 

         UNCRC Article 28 - Children’s right to learn and go to school.  

UNCRC Article 29 – Children have the right to become the best that they can be.  

UNCRC Article 19 - Every child has the right to protection  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 14 and 30 - I will help my child to develop respect and understanding of their own and others' beliefs, religions and languages.  

Belmont Parent Charter Articles 28 and 29 - I will ensure my child comes to school on time every day and support them with their home learning so that they can access their 

education to the full. 

Global Goal 4 – Quality Education - Ensure inclusive and equitable quality education and promote lifelong learning opportunities for all. 

 

Volunteer at the Belmont School Christmas Fair! 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As the festive season approaches, we are thrilled to invite you to be part of the Belmont School Christmas Fair, 

set to be a delightful celebration of our diverse community. Scheduled for Friday 15th December this event will 

be an occasion for families to come together in the spirit of the season. 

To make this fair a success, we warmly invite you to volunteer. Your participation will not only enrich the 

experience but also strengthen the bonds within our school community. 

Volunteering Opportunities examples: 

• Stalls: Sharing your talents, skills on a stall – face painting, mehndi etc… 

• Bake Sale: Contribute homemade baked goods or assist in managing the stall. 

• Crafts and Arts Stall: Help with organising creative activities or share your crafting skills. 

How to Sign Up: Signing up is just a scan or a click away! 

• Scan the QR Code: Attached to this message. 

• Click the Link: https://forms.office.com/e/xgnQUQ3Eh6 

Can’t Volunteer? You Can Still Contribute! 

Donations: We welcome donations of goods, services, or vouchers that can be 

used as prizes. This is a great way to contribute if you are unable to volunteer 

on the day. 

Sponsor a Stall or Activity: If you own a business or know someone who does, sponsoring a part of the fair is a 

fantastic way to contribute. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs McKenzie 
Deputy Headteacher 
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